	Blissfield Community Schools

2019 20 Regular Meeting
November 18, 2019


	A Regular Meeting of the Board of Education of the Blissfield Community School District was held Monday November 18, 2019 
in the High School Media Center.  Board President, Brewer
called the meeting to order.  Members present: Scott Abbott,
Craig Bettis, David Brewer, Bruce Carter, Mike Cole, Vicki Lombard and Tyler Wyse.  Members Absent: None. Others present: Superintendent Scott Riley; Members of the press and public.

 
	Call to Order



	It was moved by Lombard and supported by Carter to approve the Agenda.

Motion Carried.

It was moved by Carter and supported by Abbott to approve the minutes of the October 21, 2019 Regular Meeting.

The Board of Education recognized Special Education Teacher, Linda Kalmar, as the “District Employee of the Month”.

District Student Services Director, Mark Willson provided an overview of the District’s SAT and MME student testing results.

It was moved by Wyse and supported by Carter to approve payment of the October 2019-20 General Fund bills in the amount of $112,098.33, October 2019-20 General Fund bills paid since last board meeting in the amount of $852,084.36 and Capital Project bills in the amount of $42,842.71 for a total of $1,007,025.40.
Motion Carried.

It was moved by Wyse and supported by Lombard to approve the 2019-20 General Fund Budget Amendments as presented by CFO, Sharon Smith.
Ayes:  Brewer, Carter, Lombard, Wyse, Bettis, Cole, Abbott

Nayes:  None

Motion Carried.

It was moved by Carter and supported by Bettis to approve the coaches for winter season.
Garry Benko – HS Boys Basketball

Matt Ganun – HS Boys Basketball

Lon Smith – HS Boys Basketball

Ron Schmidt – HS Girls Basketball

Tyler Ford – HS/MS Wrestling

Gabe Bechtol – HS/MS Wrestling

Eric Ford – HS/MS Wrestling

Rich Schnoor – MS Basketball

Jason Fisher – Bowling

Motion Carried.

The Finance Committee met to discuss the General Fund Budget Amendments as presented by CFO Sharon Smith, as well as sign quotes for the buildings, support staff proposal for becoming BCS employees, legislation on technology, BELL upgrades, grant stipend and adequate substitutes.
The Policy Committee met to discuss the upcoming NEOLA policy changes that will be coming soon.

None

Superintendent Riley provided the board with a brief update on possible mental health funds and possible new hire, Pre-Labor Day start and Transcend purchasing new track and soccer boards.
It was moved by Abbott and supported by Wyse to adjourn the meeting at 8:00pm.
Motion Carried.

                                               _________________________

                                                Secretary
	Approval of Agenda 
Approval of the Regular Meeting Minutes
Educational Highlights
Payment of Invoices
2019-20 Proposed General Fund Budget Amendments
 Personnel
Committee Reports

Public Comments

Superintendents’ Report
Adjournment
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